
 

                                                                           
 

                                     
 

 
3rd November 2022 
 
Santa’s Grotto 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
To help get us in the festive spirit this year and to spread happiness across the younger phases 
of our school we will be hosting our very own Santa’s Grotto on the 1st & 2nd December 2022. 
 
This experience will take place after school and be charged at £5 per ticket. Once signed up to 
the event you will then be allocated a timed session between 3.30pm to 5.30pm on either 1st or 
2nd December 2022. 
 
Our Santa’s Grotto experience will include: 

- Small group story with the jolly fellow himself 
- Hot chocolate and biscuit on arrival 
- Small gift and card 
- Merry spirit and Christmas cheer  

 
For this experience to be as special as possible, planning is key, and we need to ensure we are 
well organised and resourced in advance. We therefore ask if you would like your child to 
attend, please book on Arbor by Thursday 10th November.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs G Padfield  
Headteacher 
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